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From: Alan Eisenman |

Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 7:52 AM
To: Nancy Minnig

Subject: RE: Theranos updates

Thanks Nancy. Can you ask Don if it is reasonable to expect some type of update this year?

From: Nancy Minnig [mailto |
Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2012 6:32 PM

To: Alan Eisenman

Subject: Theranos updates

Hi Alan,

My apologies for not getting back to you. | spoke to Don and he doesn’t have any further information at this
time. There have been articles in the news as you had mentioned you were aware of and Don suggested that you
continue to follow the company in this manner. When there is information that Don can share with you we will
be in touch.

Best regards,

Nancy Minnig | Executive Assistant | ||| [ [ NN | \\<n'o Park, CA | 94025
contact | p. N -~ S | | N oo, S
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